September 21, 2021

Honaorable Graham Filler, Chairman
House Judiciary Committee
Michigan House of Representatives
PO Box 30014

Lansing, MI 428909

RE: House Bills 4847 — 4850

Dear Representative Filler,

| am writing to you to express my personal opposition to House Bills 4847, 4848, 4849, and 4850.

I am a resident of Qakland County, and | have worked for a professional court appointed guardian
company for several years. | am extremely concerned regarding possible changes the above mentioned
Bills would bring to professional guardians, and their vulnerable clients.

Professional guardians are a valuable part of Michigan’s judicial system. Our clients rely on us to
advocate for them. | work with a group of caring and concerned people, who only want the best for our
clients. This legislative package is not in the best interest of our clients.

I cannot support these bills, as they are not a reasonable solution to address any problems within the
system and should not be moved forward.

| appreciate your time and attention.

Sincerely,

NP

Michelle Rodolico



